Nasal Flu Vaccination Programme

Once again we are taking part in the Nasal Flu Vaccination Programme. This year, pupils in Reception to Year 6 are eligible for the vaccination. In order to streamline organisation of consent, this year we will be running an online link for parents to complete. Please could we ask parents to complete this straight away to allow sufficient time to feedback numbers to IntraHealth who will be coordinating the programme.

If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu vaccine in school please go to the following link to complete an online **YES** consent form however if you do not wish for your child to be vaccinated please fill in a **NO** form.

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information? Id=137556&Type=FLU

If your child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since Sept 2019 please disregard this message. There is various information available on the online portal that will enable you to make an informed decision. If you have any further queries please phone 0333 3583 397.

PE Provision Update

Last year, to further enhance our PE and wider Health and Well Being provision at Broadoak, we introduced our Health and Well Being Team. This introduction has been hugely successful and this year will be further enhanced by the introduction of Coach Miriam, who will be delivering dance sessions to individual year groups as a supplement to their weekly swimming lessons (i.e. Y5 in the Autumn, Y4 in the Spring and Y3 in the Summer). I would like to welcome her to the team and look forward to seeing lots of amazing dance sessions

Friday 13th September



Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk
Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS

Y6 Application for Secondary School Sept 2020

It is now time to apply for Secondary School places for Sept 2020. The application deadline is 31st Oct 2019. Applications can be made online at www.salford.gov.uk. Secondary school open days are as follows:

School	Date
Co-op Academy Swinton	1st October 5:30pm – 8:30 pm
Ellesmere Park High School	26th September 5:00pm – 7:00 pm
Moorside High School	3rd October 5:30pm – 8:00 pm
St Ambrose Barlow RC High School	26 th September 6:00pm – 8:00 pm
St Patrick's RC High School	19 th September 9:00am - 11:00am
Walkden High School	10th October 6:00pm – 8:30pm

EYFS Induction - Well Done!

I would like to take this opportunity to say a huge well done to all our Nursery and Reception children who today have successfully managed their first full day in their new classes. Could I also say a great big thank you to the parents who have supported us during their part time induction period. I appreciate the challenges that parents face with regards to child care during this period, but would once again reinforce how the reduced number of children has allowed the staff to spend quality time getting to know all the children.

Dates for your Diary	
16th Sept	 Parent Curriculum Meeting:: Nursery at 3.30pm Reception, Year 1 and 2 at 5pm to 6pm Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 at 6pm to 7pm
1st Oct	School Photographs – Individual
1 st - 3 rd Oct	Scholastic Book Fair – Infant Hall 3.30pm – 4pm (NB Open for Parent Viewing from 3:00pm)
9 th Oct	Year 1 Parents- Phonics Stay and Learn Session – 9:15am
7 th - 18 th Oct	Curriculum Enhancement Fortnight – Broadoak's Great Outdoor Adventure!
10 th Oct	Year 3 Camp Fire Night (6:00pm – 8:00pm)
14 th -18 th Oct	Nursery and Reception Stay and Play- 9:00am
17 th Oct	Year 4 Camp Fire Night and Sleepover (7:00pm – 3:30pm collection on Friday)
18 th Oct	Key Stage 1 Autumn Assembly at 9.10am – Non-perishable food
18 th Oct	Close for Half Term.

School Payments

As I am sure you will appreciate, the school office forms the busy hub of the school. In order to support the office staff and ensure smooth running, I would like to revisit our policy on payment for items such as lunches, music fees, trips etc. Payments for school lunches and music fees should always be made in advance, avoiding wherever possible a mount up of money owing. If an account is found to be owing, an email requesting swift payment will be sent by the school office. One off items such as school visits should be paid in advance of the event. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.